
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jesus said, “Let the little children come to me, and do not hinder them, for the kingdom of heaven 
belongs to such as these” (Matthew 19:14). 

Dear St. Andrew Catholic School Parents/Guardians, 

We are off to a great start and looking forward to a bright future for this academic year. Our partnership with our families, 

our Parish, and our Diocese will provide the very best in Catholic education for our students. With our two instructional 

platforms this year, there may be new challenges as well as continuing innovative instruction, spiritual formation and safety 

procedures, but your support and cooperation is fundamental to our school’s successes. In the first few weeks of school, our 

teachers and staff have learned to maneuver the two instructional platforms, while keeping our school environment healthy 

and getting to know our amazing students. I am always impressed with our faculty and staff for the level of academic 

excellence, especially as they are called to new ways of teaching.  

Despite our late school opening date, we are committed and will begin assessing learning gaps experienced from Spring 2020 

school closure. As stated in the Diocesan and St. Andrew Catholic School Re-opening plan, all Diocesan schools will 

administer standardized formative progress-monitoring assessments, three times in this academic year. These formative 

assessments are required by our Diocese, as indicated the Diocesan curriculum, to serve all our students. Additionally, this 

progress monitoring is required for state scholarship compliance, including those scholarship students attending virtually.  

Now more than ever, these type of assessments are vital and necessary in determining how our teachers build strategic 

measures to teach our students. Our In-person students will take it throughout the school day and our On-line Live-stream 

students will be required to come in, at selected days and times. A Sign-Up Genius link will be sent. All Live-stream students 

must select from days and times on the link accommodate the required testing. The On-line students will be seated to adhere 

to social-distancing guidelines. Students must wear their school uniform; masks will be required and temperatures will be 

taken prior to entering the St. Andrew Catholic School campus. Parents will drop off and pick up after their grade-level 

assessment. We look forward to monitoring the progress of all our SACS students, as we assess them in person, while 

maintaining a safe and healthy environment.  

I want to emphasize that in order to comply with our state and Diocesan requirements, all of our livestream students must 

report to all classes on time. Parents who have selected this option must ensure the technological components are in working 

order. Live-stream students must have their camera on throughout the instructional time until indicated by the teacher to log-

off for lunch or at the end of the school day. Students who log in late or miss class periods are marked tardy or absent. Please 

know all absences must be documented and reported. Excessive absences will place scholarship eligibility at risk.  

Our ministry as educators is fruitless without the involvement, collaboration, and cooperation of our parents. You are a 

crucial element in the success of SACS and the education of your children. Home and school - everyone shares the goal of 

helping children learn and feel successful. I believe that this school year will be one filled with faith, growth, development, 

learning, and success – for our students, our faculty, and our community.  

If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Blessings, 

Mrs. Gipson 
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can be found on our school website at https://standrewcatholicschool.org/calendar/. 

Please mark your calendars now for important events. 

ALUMNI 
Do you have any news on an alumni that you would like us to know? 

If so, please send it to Mr. Jean-Jacques via email at jjeanjacques@standrewcatholicschool.org 
so we can put it in the newscast and let everyone at St. Andrew know what the SPARTANS out in the 

world are doing. 
 

We would like to thank the Catholic Negro American Mission Board for providing our school with grant.  You can 
find more about this organization at www.blackandindianmission.org 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 Sunday, September 6,2020-Saturday, September 12, 2020    
  Sunday, September 6, 2020  

 

 

Monday, September 7, 2020 

 
  

Tuesday, September 8, 2020 

 

 

Wednesday, September 9, 2020 

 

 

Thursday,  September 10, 2020 

 

 

Friday,  September 11,2020 

 

 

Saturday, September 12, 2020 

Have you checked out Our Digital Resources?  

As always, we encourage our school community to go green by using our digital resources especially the school website.  

St. Andrew Catholic School is also on Faceb ook and Twitter so please like our Facebook page and follow us on Twitter at 

#sacsorlando to learn about what is going on at school.   

Please make sure that your email addresses are up to date with the school office.  

https://standrewcatholicschool.org/calendar/
http://www.blackandindianmission.org/
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St. Andrew Catholic School plans to open to classroom and live stream instruction and learning. Our plans and protocols have been 
established as we prayerfully and carefully consider the best ways to provide instruction and keep our students and faculty safe so that 
we will be able to stay in school. As circumstances continue to evolve and additional information becomes available, we will adjust our 
plans and protocols. We ask for your prayers, support and patience as we work together to safely educate our children. 
 

 
¶ Additional safety and sanitizing items have been pur- 

chased: 

*Touchless thermometers 

*Privacy shields for each student’s desk to be used 

*Electrostatic misters for sanitizing 

*Touchless hand sanitizer stations 

*Water bottle filling fountains 

 

¶ Strategic distancing as possible. Separated hallway 
traffic patterns.  

¶ All students dropped at car line.  

¶ Students will change classes less. 

¶ No sharing of supplies, students will have individual stor- 
age boxes or bags 

¶ Additional cleaning and sanitizing protocols, including  
staff to sanitize throughout the day 

¶ Enhanced cleaning each evening with professional 

cleaning company 

¶ Hand sanitizing units in all rooms 

¶ Daily temperature checks at car line for students, faculty 
and staff. All students will use touchless hand sanitizer 
prior to entering the building. (Separate information on 
car line drop off and pick up will be sent to families.) 

¶ Students with temperatures or symptoms will be isolated 

in clinic until sent home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

¶ All students—Masks are required at all times except 
for eating and exercising while on St. Andrew Catholic 
School campus. 

 
 

 
 

¶ Ongoing rigorous academic instruction infused with 
Catholic identity. 

¶ An additional test will be administered to assess any 
learning gaps experienced from Spring 2020 school 
closure. 

¶ Students who are quarantined, or who have opted for 
in home live stream instruction, will wear uniforms 
and be able to participate and communicate with the 
teacher during the lessons. (separate information will 
be sent home for those students.) 

¶ On-going review and adjustments as we begin the 
year. 

 

*subject to change as needed 
 

Campus Health and Welfare 

Academics and Learning  

St. Andrew Catholic School is committed to academic excellence and to developing our 
ǎǘǳŘŜƴǘΩǎ spirituality and creativity in order to be Disciples of Christ in the 21st century. 
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On-Line Live--Stream Instruction Option 

 

1. The virtual Learning Plan is available for those families who are uncomfortable returning to campus at this 

time for concerns related to covid-19 or because they have a child that is medically compromised placing 

the child in a higher risk population for COVID-19. 

2. The virtual learning option is a temporary measure which can be ended at the school’s discretion upon 

consultation with and guidance from diocesan officials. 

3. Families that choose this option, must commit to a minimum of nine weeks (one grading period).  The 

administration reserves the right to review any virtual enrollment and make changes as needed. 

4. The virtual option is not the same as the remote learning option offered last spring.  Students will have live 

classes every day and will be expected to attend and participate in each of those. 

5. Students must be present for class every day and at the time that class starts.  Students missing more than 5 

undocumented class periods in a nine weeks will receive an Incomplete for the nine weeks and lose the 

option for virtual learning. 

6. Students must wear school uniforms while in virtual classes. 

7. Students using this option must adhere to all policies in the Parent Student handbook.  Particular attention 

should be given to the policy on Academic Integrity.  Students who are proven to have had an honor code 

violation will receive the appropriate consequences and in addition may lose the option of virtual school. 

8. All students, both those on campus and those virtually attending class must meet all academic deadlines 

and due dates. 

9. The makeup work policy for virtual students is the same as that for students physically attending classes.  

See the Parent Student handbook for details. 

10. Students who have technical questions should contact Ms. Booher at 407-295-4230 ext. 1718 or by email at 

tbooher@standrewcatholicschool.org. 

11. Students choosing this option may participate in extracurricular activities but may not be on campus until 

after dismissal of the regular school day. 

12. There are no discounts for tuition or fees for families using this option. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 


